Embassy of India
Beijing

Dated: 06™ November, 2020

As a result of the decision of the Chinese Government on November 05, 2020
(“Notice on Temporary Suspension of Certain Valid Chinese Visas”), the operation of

scheduled VBM flights to China has been affected.

The Embassy is in touch with the Chinese side to work out the revised schedule of
future VBM flights to China and will release necessary information on the revised flight

schedule in due course.

Prospective passengers are requested to follow our social media pages and website

for updates in this regard.
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